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Dear Parents/carers 
We have had such a busy half term. The trip to Pembroke Lighthouse for Y5/6 and their 
meeting with the conservationist was thoroughly enjoyed by all. EYFS and KS1 enjoyed a 
fantastic visit from JSPSU which linked to their learning about consequences and people 
who help us. The Police staff engaged the children with super, well thought out activities 
which furthered the children’s learning and inspired them. The police team were absolute-
ly amazing in the way they spoke to the children, shared knowledge at their level and were 
enthusiastic towards the children’s interests. A big thank you to them and of course Molly 
the search dog who created a huge amount of excitement for us all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

I wonder who got caught 
speeding???  
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Falkland Islands Tourist Board Competition. 

We have had some super entries from all classes for the Falkland Island Tourist board 
competition. There are some very creative pieces of work which 

really showcase the beautiful place in which we are all          
privileged to live and work.  

       Thank you to everyone who has entered the competition.        
   Good Luck to All!   

 
 

Enrichment clubs 
Enrichment clubs will start on Tuesday 3rd November and run for 4 weeks up to and in-
cluding 24th November. We have exciting activities planned so hopefully  the children will 
enjoy their chosen activity and have fun whilst learning new skills. 

 

New member of staff 

A warm welcome to Mrs Scott who has joined our staff team at MPS as a supply 
teacher. We are working hard to complete clearances and we are really looking for-
ward to working with Mrs Scott!  

 

Christmas is coming! 
The children are busy rehearsing for their Christmas play which I’m sure you will all be 
looking forward to. A big ‘Thank You’ to Miss Sear who once again has taken hold of the 
reins and is organising something special for us all!  Further information will follow.  

 
Leavers 
We had to say ‘Goodbye’ to Amelia Brady this week who has been a delightful member of 
Y5/6 Meadowlark class, she will be greatly missed by all children and staff. Amelia creat-
ed a PowerPoint about where she is going to live and her new school and shared it, all with 
a smile, with Meadowlark class. We learned about Amelia’s 2 
cats, 2  rabbits and how she would also like to add an Angora 
rabbit to her pet family!!  
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Remembrance 
As we approach the time of ‘Remembrance’, MPS will have poppies and other remembrance 
goods available in school from Monday 2nd November. If you would like to send your child 
in with money to make a donation, they can choose from the items we have and the money 
will be collected by BFSAI. 

 

Special Mentions 
Mr Deane would like Freya Chohan to have a special mention this week for amazing effort 
and outcomes in her maths assessments this week. Well Done to our super mathematician 
— Freya.   
 
A special mention to Mrs Hart who, due to her ongoing study, recently received a scholar-
ship to pursue further, higher education! Mrs Hart we are all immensely proud of you!  

 
HEAD TEACHER’S awards this week go to:  

William Clark, Amelia Brady (something positive from the flight being        
delayed  - we  were all delighted to see her in school this morning!) Lara Cho-
han, Charlie Dunn, Tilly Pummell, Merrilees Belcher, Alice France, Matthew 
Brown and Morgan Scott.  
 

Well done to you all for setting a super example in the lunch hall this 
week.  

 

Have a great half term! 
We look forward to seeing you on the 2nd November!  

From all of us at Mount Pleasant School. 


